LC Paper No. CB(2)424/18-19(14)

From:  Adrian Mark |

To: pid@legco.gov.hk, panel_hs@legco.gov.hk

Date: Sunday, December 09, 2018 12:50AM
Subject: Enquiry regarding the AR for CP

Dear sir/madam,

Disclosure of clients' details with any unauthorized individuals in the intention of justifying
one's work as one of the criteria to enter into the AR seems dangerous and harmful to clients
and unlawful according to the Hong Kong law. How does the government allow this proposal
to push others to commit an unlawful act?

Please share my email with the public.

Regards,
Dr. Adrian Mark






